

Campus Newsletter

SUMMER 2022

Mortgage Loans New RSC
Branch Open

New CCU Website Now Live



Campus Credit Union Hires new mortgage lender

Please welcome Campus Credit Union's new mortgage lender Eric Walsten, Eric has decades of experience in the mortgage lending world, and we look forward to what he will bring to our credit union.

Eric wanted to take a moment and talk about what the differences between being pre-qualified and pre-approved means in the world of mortgages.

- Pre-qualified
 - A quick incomplete evaluation of your credit and financials.
 - An estimate of the loan you may be able to receive.
- Pre-Approved
 - A complete evaluation of your credit and financials.
 - o Goes through underwriting processes.
 - The true evaluation of the loan you can obtain.





New Branch Inside the RSC is Now Open!

We have a new location!

The newest Campus Credit Union location can be found inside the Rhatigan Student Center (RSC) located across from the Starbucks.

We will be having a Grand Opening/Open House for this new location on August 1st from 1pm-3pm with food, games, and a giveaway.



Summer Monday Movie Night!



Campus Credit Union has partnered up with the Kansas Aviation Museum to sponsor the Summer Monday Movie Night series.

The first movie night took place on June 13th. The next summer movie night will take place on July 11th with the screening of Elf.

Then on August 1st we will watch The Goonies. There will be snacks and goodie bags for everyone so bring out the whole family for a fun night this summer. Movies start at 6:30pm and tickets are \$2 per person.



New Computer Loan Starting Now!

Do you need a new PC, laptop, or tablet?

Campus Credit Union has a loan product for you!

Borrow up to a \$2,000 loan with an interest rate of 4.99%* for up to 24 months.

*Annual Percentage Rate (APR) of 5.98% with approved credit \$20.00 loan origination fee does apply. Purchase Receipt Required.



We Have A New Logo, And A New Website!



As many of you have noticed we have a new logo for our credit union. To go along with that new logo, we have released a completely redesigned website.

Our new site will use the same web address as the previous so no need to change anything, just go to www.campuscu.org and see the new site for yourself.



Applying for a loan with Campus Credit Union is now easier. Please scan the QR Code for the next time you need additional.